Dear Rev Lim and friends in the
TCCCNA,

Thank you so very much for the
most generous Christmas check. We
greatly appreciate your generosity and
thoughtfulness.

Our son, Dan, continues as Upper
School Dean of Students at Taipei
American School. We are blessed to
have his three college age children at
college here in Columbia, SC.

Despite the great numbers of
Covid in the community, Judy and I
have remained healthy and Covid free.
Our son and daughter in law have
gone through two quarantine periods
in Tawain after visits to the United
States. :

We hope your members have not
had any severe Covid problems.

Thank you again for remembering
us.
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